To: Rebecca Garrison, BOE President CVvCs
From: James Harter, Superintendent of Schools

RE: Retirement
January 6th 2022

Mrs. Garrison,

the Charlotte Valley School District. My last official day will be June 30t 2022. It has been a true
pleasure to be a part of the Charlotte Valley Central School community.

Sincerely,

O\ L

gs Harter



